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From: Garcia, John A, EMNRD
To: "kenyonburns1@gmail.com"
Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Cox, Scott, EMNRD;

"aantillon@slo.state.nm.us"
Subject: Notification of Protest Withdraw for Application to Inject: "West Peral State #1 SWD" _ "State Land Office"
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 2:46:00 PM
Attachments: SWD-2341_Burns Xpress, LLC_West Pearl State No.1_12.5.19_NMSLO Withdraw.pdf
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Re: West Pearl State #1 SWD (API 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL1933953106 Unit A S2 T20S
R34E, NMPM, “Lea” County
 
Kenyon,
 
The OCD was notified by New Mexico State Land Office that they are withdrawing their protest of
this application.
 
 
Andrea Antillon
Associate Counsel
Office of the General Counsel
Phone 505.827.5752
New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail
P.O. Box 1148
Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org
 
 
Thank you,
 
John Garcia
Petroleum Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3441
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From: Antillon, Andrea
To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] SLO objection to Burns Xpress, LLC - West Pearl State #1 SWD
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 2:48:15 PM
Attachments: image001.png


image002.png
image003.jpg
image004.jpg


Hello –
The State Land Office has met with Burns Xpress and the company has addressed our concerns
regarding this well. Therefore, the State Land Office is withdrawing its objection to the application.
Please let me know if you need any further information.
Kind Regards,
Andrea
Andrea Antillon
Associate Counsel
Office of the General Counsel
Phone 505.827.5752
New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail
P.O. Box 1148
Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org
………………………………
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail messages
attached hereto, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must
not read this transmission and that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information
contained in and/or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in
error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments without
reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.
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